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What's up family! We are off to
such a powerful start this year.
God is truly blessing us! On
January 28th we were able to
celebrate and worship with the
amazing youth and young
adults of the TN River Youth
Federation. During her sermon
Pastor Mann reminded us that
when we don't turn all of our
baggage over to God the
weight will impact our lives!
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Thank you so much to all of
those who made this
federation happen! Your
continued support of our
young people drives us to seek
God more!

Basketball season is coming!
We are so excited to announce
that 3 vs 3 is back. If you or your
church is interested in joining
please scan the QR Code
located in the announcements
sections.

The Bible Bowl registration
deadline has now been
extended! The new deadline is
March 4, 2023. Bible Bowl! starts
at ages 6 and up. If you would
like to register or have any
guestions please contact
Pastor Agramonte by at (615)
226-6500 ext. 141 or by email at
gagramonte@scc-sda.org.

PLEASE LIKE, SUBSCRIBE AND SHARE ALL OUR SOCIAL MEDIA
PLATFORMS

DATES TO REMEBER

Feb 18th- KY/Middle TN
Youth Federation

Feb 18th/Feb 19th-
Pathfinder and
Adventurer's Basic Staff
Training

Feb 25th- NW FL/South AL
Youth Federation

WWW.IAMSOUTHCENTRAL.ORG
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Pathfinder and Adventurer

registration is active. Join us as

we prepare our youth to be
dedicated to God and his
service. Registration forms are
located under the youth and
young adults tab on
www.iamsouthcentral.org.

Teen Leadership Training is
open! Youth in grade 9-12 are

encouraged to take part in this
amazing program. We are also

looking for TLT Area
Coordinators. Coordinators
would cover the TLT's across

the conference. Please contact

Ray Leftridge at
rayleftridemg@gmail.com for
any questions.

February 18-19th we are
hosting the virtual basic staff
training. This training meets
the Master Guide, Adventurer
and AYM Certifications.

If you haven't already can you
please take a moment to like
and follow us on Facebook and
Instagram @thesccyouth. Here
on these platforms we will
make announcements and
continually engage with one
another

If you have any questions or
concerns that you have please
feel free to contact me at (615)
226-6500 ext 138 or by email at
bstewart@scc-sda.org.

PLEASE LIKE, SUBSCRIBE AND SHARE ALL OUR SOCIAL MEDIA
PLATFORMS

DATES TO REMEBER

Feb 18th- KY/Middle TN
Youth Federation

Feb 18th/Feb 19th-
Pathfinder and
Adventurer's Virtual Basic
Staff Training

Feb 25th- NW FL/South AL
Youth Federation
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